
 
From: Josipovic, Jenney  
Sent: June-10-15 8:11 AM 
To: Hertel, John 
Subject: Farmer's Market Board - Member resignation 
 
Good morning John, 
 
I wanted to thank you for meeting with me last night, and discussing the issues at 
hand. I understand that it must have been difficult to address this, but I did appreciate 
your honesty and professionalism in the matter. 
 
As we discussed, I will leave it to you to speak with Councillor Green and all others 
involved. I do appreciate your effort put forth in trying to find me a new committee, if 
any, to be part of in lieu of the Farmer’s Market Board. Please accept this email as my 
formal resignation from the Board at this time. If you require anything else from me, 
please let me know. 
 
Once again, thank you very much for your support on this issue. I appreciate all you 
have done for me to date, and I do hope that we can work together in some capacity in 
the future, as your breadth of knowledge and experience is something I admire greatly. 
Thank you once again, and I do hope we keep in touch. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Jenney Josipović  
Ontario Works Case Manager  #165 
Community and Emergency Services 
City of Hamilton 
250 Main Street East, 3rd Floor 
Hamilton, Ontario L8N 1H6 
Phone: 905.546.4800 ext. 6367 
 
This message, including any attachments, is privileged and intended only for the stated 

recipient. This material may contain confidential or personal information and may be 
subject to the privacy provision of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act. This material must not be distributed, copied, disclosed to anyone else 

or used for any unauthorized purpose. If you are not the intended recipient or have 
received this message in error, please notify me immediately and delete the original 

transmission permanently, including any attachments, without making a copy. 

Please refrain from using fragrances, perfume, after shave or other scented products 
while visiting the Ontario Works Office, 250 Main Street East. 
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